
 
 
 

 
  

         The Rose Review 
 
 
 

 
 Juanita’s New Year’s Bingo  

Monday January 15th 
At 1:30pm in the Rose Room   

 

Office Hours 
Monday-Friday 8:30am-5:30pm 

Saturday & Sunday 9:00am-5:00pm 

Administrator ~ Juanita Junco 
Marketing Director ~ Marlene Squire 
Activity Director ~ Tina Evans 
Resident Relations ~ Beth Kovarik 
R.R. Part Time ~ Traci Gelgood 
Maintenance ~ Jack, Donnie 
Transportation ~ Bruce and Drew  
Housekeeping ~ Margaret, Phul, 
and Terri 
Night Porters Part Time ~ Shane, 
Joy, and Meka. 

Roseville Commons Phone 
Numbers: 

Office (916) 786-2751 
Fax (916) 786-2781 
Transportation (916) 870-2452 
Kitchen (916) 786-3724 

 Activities Office    (916)749-3189 
 
We have staff on duty 24 hours a 

day, 7 days a week! 

 
 

 

List of In-House Services 
 

Rose Petal Salon  
Christina Valdez 
 (916)878-0435 

Hours 
Open Tuesday ~ Friday 

9:00am-4:00pm 
Manicures & Pedicures available 

January Special: 
50% off all Jewelry    

 

Clean Touch 
Cleaners & Alterations 

Will Huttunen 
(916)366-6666 

 

Blood Pressure Checks 
 

Once a month in the Lobby. 
 3rd Thursday of the month 9:30am 

Except if they are on an emergency call!  
 

Rite Aid 
Will deliver prescriptions to your door. 

(916)784-1590 
 

Sam’s Hearing Center Clinic 
Juliet  

(916)724-0078 
Free cleaning, batteries & check-up! 

2nd THURSDAY of every month 
 on the 1st floor in the Craft Room 

 @ 2:00pm. 
 

Celtic Hands Massage 
In-house massages 

Kevin McLachlan 
(916) 878-6189 

Every 2nd and 4th Wednesday 
Kevin will come to your apartment, or he will meet 

you in the craft room, whichever you prefer! 
 

Sign up in the notebooks for 
transportation, excursions, messages, 

crafts and the 
 Hearing Clinic. 
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Happy New Year! 
 
Welcome 2018! I hope you all had a wonderful 
Christmas. On behalf of the entire staff, I would 
like to thank all of you for your generous donations 
to the Christmas fund. All the employees really 
appreciated it, and it made them feel good that 
you were so pleased with their service throughout 
the year. You made their Christmas! Also, thank 

you to all of you who donated 
toys for the Toys for Tots drive 
and non-perishable items for the 
St. Vincent de Paul food drive. 
Your kindness this year to those 
less fortunate is much 
appreciated. 
 
 

I personally would like to wish everyone many 
blessings for this New Year and I am looking 
forward to another year 
here at Roseville 
Commons.  I cannot say 
enough how much I 
appreciate all the 
residents and staff here 
in our wonderful 
community.  
 
Happy New Year, everyone!  
 

Juanita 
 
 
 

 
 

JANUARY 2018 
 

 

Roseville Commons 

TRANSPORTATION 
SCHEDULE 

 

GROCERY SHOPPING 
9:00am - 11:45am 

  

ERRANDS 
11:45am-2:45pm 

 

Wednesday   Jan.3
rd

 
     Monday    Jan. 8

th
 

  Monday   Jan. 15
th

 
   Monday   Jan. 22

nd 

  Monday   Jan. 29
th

 
 

MEDICAL & DENTAL 
APPOINTMENTS 

Tuesdays & 

Thursdays 

EXCURSIONS 

Fridays 
 

Sign up in the books 
located by the office! 

 

 

January 2018 
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Culinary Corner 
 

 
 

 
 
 

  
 

Marketing Moments 

 
Happy New Year!  Félix Año Nuevo! 
Bonne Anné!  Prosit Neujahr! 
 
Did you know that January is named after 
the Roman god, Janus? 
 

He was always shown as having two 
heads ~ Janus looked 
back to the last year 
and forward to the new 
one.  2017 was a 
fantastic year here at 
Roseville Commons.  
 

We enjoyed so many fun and informative 
events; wonderful moments every day and 
2018 promises to be full 
of even more! 
 
Remember, as C.S. Lewis wrote  
“You are never too old to set another goal 
or to dream a new dream …” 
 

 
 

Make your New Year’s resolution 
happen! 
 

Marlene 
 
 

 

 

What’s going on in January? 
 

We have a New Year’s delight!  Hawks Ranch 
Petting Zoo will be bringing out a pony, a pig,  

goats and sheep just for 
you! Come say hello to 
these wonderful critters on 
Tuesday, January 9th, at 

1:00pm, in the Rose Room.  
 

This month we will be having a Hello, Neighbor pie 
social. Come savor a delicious slice, 
a warm beverage and great 
conversation with your neighbors on 
Wednesday, January 17th, at 
1:00pm, in the Rose Room.  
 

On Thursday, January 25th, we will be having our 
annual Mardi Gras 
Celebration during our happy 
hour at 2:30pm in the Rose 
Room. Come down and 

enjoy the music of the Lincoln Hills Singers. We will 
have food, fun and beads, and masks are optional! 
 

Let’s end the month with a free walker check-up by 
Bischoff’s Medical Supplies on 
Tuesday, January 30th, from 
10:00am-11:00am, in the Rose 
Room.   
 

With all the hustle and bustle during the holidays, 
you should take a few minutes to relax. The best 

way to do that is to have a back 
massage by Kevin McLaughlin, our in-
house masseuse. Roseville Commons 
is offering a free 10-minute seated back 
massage on Wednesday, January 11th, 
from 9:00 am-1:00pm in the craft room.  
You will need to sign up in the book, 

under massage.    
 

May the New Year bring joy, peace and 
happiness to you and your entire family. 
Happy New Year! 
 

Tina  

         

Fun Excursions 
 

I can’t believe it’s 2018! We are staring this 
new year off with some fun adventures. On 
Friday, January 5th, we will be going to the 
Big A Root Beer Drive-In. Big A has been a 

popular place to enjoy 
lunch and dinner 7 days a 
week, emphasizing high 
quality and fresh 
ingredients prepared with 
old time care. Let’s get 

ready to indulge!  
 

At our Activity Talk meetings, I always ask for 
suggestions from all of you for our outings, 
movies, entertainers and such. So, we had a 
request to go to Old Town Sacramento. Your 
wish is granted!  We will be heading to 
beautiful, historic Old Sacramento on Friday, 
January 12

th
. There are so 

many interesting shops 
you can wander through, 
and then we will enjoy 
lunch at La Terraza 
Mexican Restaurant.     
 

 On Friday, January 19
th

, we will be going 
to a cozy restaurant right 
here in our own backyard 
called Cheese Louise 
Gourmet Sandwiches. With 
over 25 years of experience 
within the food preparation 

business, Cheese Louise's managing staff 
has the expertise and pedigree needed to 
create and operate one of Old Roseville's 
tastiest and most family-friendly restaurant 
locations. After lunch, we will head over to 
Blue Line Arts.  It’s a small art gallery located 
on Vernon Street where local artists show 
their work. The day we visit is the opening of 
an international biennial fine craft 
competition. Hand-made items include 
everything from furniture, elegant vases and 
jewelry, to wall hangings, pottery and 
sculptures made by hand from glass, wood, 
metal and fiber.  

Tina  

 

 
 
 

Happy New Year Roseville residents! 
 
I hope all of you enjoyed the 
festive and extravagant 
holiday meals last year.  
Now, on to 2018!  We will 
start it off right with a chef 
prepared New Year’s Day 
brunch, complete with 
mimosas (an essential to any 
new year!)   
 
The new addition of the Don Francisco coffee to 

our community has been 
very well received.  We  
hope you are enjoying the 
higher quality product that 
we will now be serving to 
you and your guests. 
 
 
I’d like to take a moment to 

again personally thank everyone who contributed 
to the Employee Christmas Fund last month.  
Your generosity was so greatly appreciated by my 
staff, and you should know it made a difference in 
each one of my employee’s lives.  So, thank you 
again for taking care of the 
staff this holiday season, as I 
know they work so hard to 
take care of each and every 
one of you throughout the year.  I personally 
appreciate your generosity and gratitude. 
So, Happy New Year to all the residents and staff!  
Let’s make it the best one yet! 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Chef Brian 
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